
	

Stirling Elementary School

Friday, April 12, 2024
8:30 a.m.

Calling all incoming  Kindergarten students for the 2024-2025 school year                     
to join us for a school tour and a Kindergarten informational session.
Students	must 	turn	5	years	old	by	September	1st,	2024	to	be	able	eligible	for	2024-2025	Kindergarten	school	year.


